
PALS NEWSLETTER – Week of April 2, 2023 

Welcome back! We hope everyone enjoyed their Spring Break. 

What is PALS working on these days?  

 

PALS plays a critical role in the school's emergency preparedness. We fund 
all of the school’s emergency supplies from classroom emergency 
contents, to emergency water, blankets, safety equipment to the outdoor 
shipping container which houses these items and much more.  

For a complete list of the items PALS is responsible for, click here: PAC 
Emergency Preparedness Information 

PALS is in the process of reviewing and updating these supplies. In addition, 
the outdoor shipping container needs to be replaced.  

A rough estimate for these important updates is about $10,000. 

This is where you come in!  

Please help PALS raise funds for these vital supplies by participating in the 
following fundraisers: 

Growing Smiles - Spring Plant Fundraiser 

The upcoming Larsonpaloooza!  

 

 

 

 

https://www.sd44.ca/parents/PAC/emergencyprep/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd44.ca/parents/PAC/emergencyprep/Pages/default.aspx#/=


 
PALS is excited to announce that the Spring Plant Fundraiser is now 
open! We are selling beautiful plants, soil and fertilizer.  

All funds raised will support the purchase of these emergency 
preparedness supplies. 

CLICK HERE TO ORDER:  Growing Smiles Fundraiser 

Order Deadline:  Thursday, April 27th  
Delivery: Friday, May 12th  
 
 

 
Ongoing Fundraisers 

 
- Well Fed – Local company, home delivery, frozen meals 
- Flip Give – online shopping site with hundreds of merchants 
- Cobs Bread – simply mention Larson every time you purchase 
- Indigo E-Gift Cards – Great B Day presents - 20% goes to 

Larson 
- Stong’s Online – Online grocery shopping – Home delivery/pick 

up 
- Mabel’s Labels – For kids clothing and much more. 20% goes to 

Larson 
- Max Fruit – 100% Real Fruit popsicles 
- Tru Earth – eco-friendly household products. 20% goes to Larson 

 
CLICK HERE TO ORDER:  Larson PALS - Ongoing Fundraisers 
 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us by email at 
larsonpals1@gmail.com or Facebook (Larson PALS). 
 
Thank-you, PALS 
 

https://larsonelementary.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VPPb8Jwdwo33aOfOEYLlbjZwxaNrBfufts_aA7m0mTE/edit
mailto:larsonpals1@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/LarsonPALS

